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NOTICE TO MARINERS No.01/23 
 

Campbeltown 04.10.23 
 
Mariners are advised that the EAST CARDINAL MARK at the head of Campbeltown 
Loch is UNLIT, mariners are therefore requested to navigate and manoeuvre with 
caution when transiting Campbeltown loch especially during the hours of darkness from 
dusk until dawn. 
 

 
 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 
 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: Stephen.Scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

 
John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 

E-mail: John.Willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
 
 

STEPHEN SCALLY 
HARBOUR MASTER                                                                    
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